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The Viatorian Community takes very seriously our responsibility to protect children from harm.  

Unfortunately, in the past there have been men who have violated the trust placed in them.  In 

accordance with the Bishop’s Conference guidelines and in the spirit of doing the right thing, 

the Viatorian Community is publishing a list of current Viatorians who have substantiated 

allegations against them.  We do this in a spirit of openness and transparency.  The history of 

the Catholic Church in this matter has not been a pleasant one, but it is indeed that, history.  

Corrective measures are being taken by every diocese and religious community to assure that 

this never happens in the future. 

 

The Clerics of St. Viator is certified as being in compliance by Praesidium, the national 

certification board regarding sexual abuse policies.  I urge anyone who has information 

regarding sexual abuse with a minor by a Viatorian to contact me.  I assure you the information 

will be held in strict confidence. 

 

 
Rev. Daniel R. Hall, CSV 
Provincial  
Clerics of St. Viator- Chicago Province 
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